
FOOTBALL FRIENDLY MATCH BETWEEN LADY KEAN COLLEGE VS MEGHALAYA SUB-JUNIOR GIRLS 

VENUE: MFA GROUND (POLO) 

DATE: 25TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

TIME: 8:30 AM (IST) 

Lady Keane College was invited by the Meghalaya sub-junior ladies to play a friendly game. Both teams 

played the game with tremendous enthusiasm and shown excellent sportsmanship on the field. The 

game finished in a 1-1 draw. Thirty minutes were played throughout the half, and sixty minutes during 

the entire duration.

 

                     Photo of the Lady Kean College players taken along with the Meghalaya sub-junior girls 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

           Photo of the Lady Kean College players taken along with the coach and teachers-in-charge. 

 

 


